Advice on net-zero energy challenges

This letter summarises main points arising from briefing sessions on
considerations for applying science and technology to retrofitting to
decarbonise homes and developing a hydrogen economy.

The briefing was requested by the Minister for Business, Energy and Clean
Growth and builds on previous CST advice to the Prime Minister on ‘achieving
net zero carbon emissions through a whole systems approach’.


http://www.government-world.com/advice-on-net-zero-energy-challenges/

